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Guys:
Below you will find the flyer we are going to use to promote our show for The Gospel Mission.  Here’s how you can help:   1.  E-mail this to all your friends.  2.  Encourage them to send it to their friends.  3.  If you do it before Thanksgiving, do it again in early December and the day of the show.  4.  Ask your pastor or church secretary to e-mail it to your congregation in December.  5.  If you want more flyers, let me know.  6.  Sharon is getting some large posters printed for display.  Let him know if you want one.  7.  Tell everyone you meet about this benefit concert.  It’s a wonderful cause.  The concert is free.  Any money received from our free-will offering will go to the mission.   8.  Let me know if you need more material or have other promotion ideas!   Thanks!    John
___________________________________________________________________
Scroll down for flyer:





A GOSPEL MISSION CHRISTMAS!
Featuring:
THE SIOUXLAND DISCOVERY BARBERSHOP CHORUS AND QUARTETS
Special Guests:  The Uptown Chorus
(singing wonderful barbershop arrangements of some of your favorite carols and popular Christmas songs)

MONDAY, DECEMBER 8
7:00 pm
				FIRST UNITED METHDIST
1915 NEBRASKA  
Sioux City, Iowa  51103
PROCEEDS FROM A FREE WILL OFFERING 
WILL GO TO THE GOSPEL MISSION
Thanksgiving, 2014
Dear Pastor:
We want to thank you again for allowing us to sing in your church this past summer.  We would like to thank you and your congregation by inviting you to “A Gospel Mission Christmas.” Held on  Monday, December 8, 7:00, First United Methodist in Sioux City.

Our Chorus has teamed up with The Gospel Mission to present a benefit concert for the mission.  All of the details are listed in the enclosed brochure.

We know this season is busy for everybody and especially those involved in church work.  If you could find some space in your bulletin to make your congregation aware of this event, we would certainly appreciate it.  If you are interested in posters or bulletin inserts, please let us know!  We thank you for your help.  We look forward to seeing you and your family on the 8th of December and again next summer!


Sharon Ocker   712-276-9336
John Steunenberg   712-251-3701  

